
2 November 1961

Mr. Leonard M. Libber
Head, Physiology Branch
Dept, of the Navy .

Office of Naval Research
Washington 25, O.C.

/ i

Dear Mr. Libber: .Reference: 0NR:44I :CAK:mnh

29 September 1931

Subject: ^1. Progress Report Abstract, Task No. NR 101-149,

Contract NAonr 21-61

,

2. Request for Renewal of Project, Fiscal Year 1963

Duly 1962 through June 1963)

In accordance with your instructions of 29 September i 9G I 1 am

enclosing herewith the abstract referred to above in the form

prescribed.

I am also enclosing a copy of the Project Description, with request

for renewal of the contract fer the next fiscal year Cl July 1362

through 30 June 1963), the original of which' has been forwarded

to the Nat l cnal • Institute of Mental Health, Ssthcsd3, Maryland,

for processing through channels.

S incerely.

Harris Isbel
l , M.D.

Director

HI trn

Enclosures 2


